

STATE OF NEW YORK
EXECUTIVE CHAMBER
ALBANY 12224

MARIO M. CUOMO GOVERNOR

October 18, 1990

Dear Rabbi Schneier:

The Appeal of Conscience Foundation, under your dedicated leadership, has worked tirelessly on behalf of religious freedom and human rights.

On the occasion of the Foundation's 25th Anniversary Dinner, you are honoring two outstanding men: His Eminence Cardinal Agostino Casaroli, Secretary of State to the Holy See, and Jay A. Pritzker, Chairman of the Hyatt Corporation. Both honorees have greatly distinguished themselves by strengthening religious freedom and human rights throughout the world. They clearly reflect in their own lives the noblest ideals of the Appeal of Conscience Foundation.

I hope that the dinner meets with the success that it merits. With all best wishes,

Mario M. Ocomo

Rabbi Arthur Schneier President Appeal of Conscience Foundation 119 West 57th Street New York, New York 10019